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Newsletter 

 
OUR READING STARS this week are… 

R  Harley Mableson 
Y1 Elizabeth Dinh 
Y2 Omar Katesh 
Y3 Kingsley Goff 
Y4  Carter Ward 

Y5 Gema Arrebola 
Y6 Max Shuttleworth 

 
 

SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp, Nursery – Ellis Salkeld – for his enthusiasm with 

everything in Nursery 

Mrs Beck, Reception – Alice Bessant – for her amazing drawings of 

sea creatures  

Mrs Button 

Mrs Newby 

Logan Kennedy – for constant 

enthusiasm and contribution in class 

Mrs 

Withington 

Khaleesi Cowton – for working harder 

and more quickly in all subjects 

Miss 

Waterworth 

Scarlet Bibby – for trying hard to use 

strategies to work independently in 

maths 

Mr 

Warden 

Chris Cherian – for a full week at school 

and joining in more activities 

Mrs 

Robson 

Bobbie Willis – for some impressive 

persuasive language and consistent all 

round effort 

Mr 

Rochfort 

Mia-Rose Whyley – for getting on with 

everything 

 

 
 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

95% 
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ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR 

GREEN! 

Rec 93% 

Yr 1 96% 

Yr 2 97% 

Yr 3 91% 

Yr 4 97% 

Yr 5 90% 

Yr 6 93% 
 

 

 Please do not allow children to 
ride bikes to school without a 
helmet. This is a basic safety 

requirement. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

28th March         Celebration Disco - Non uniform 
31st March         Easter Holiday 
18th April            Return to School 
2nd May               Class Photographs 
8th May                Coronation Bank Holiday 
9th – 12th May     Year 6 SATS 
13th June            Countryside Day for Yrs 3,4,5 and 6 
WC 19th June    Sports Week 
7th  July               Bag2School 
 

Did you know….? 
 Children who reached the 

expected standards at the end of 
KS2 have less than five days off 
school a year during their whole 

time at primary school. 

 

 

ONLY 20 SQUARES 
LEFT ON OUR FUND 

RAISING 100 SQUARE! 
Your chance to win £50! 

£1 a square 
Please send money in a 

named envelope. 
Thank you 

Year 5  

Carlton Lodge Visit 

6th – 8th September 

 
Instalment 5 is now due 

online, for those who 

are paying monthly 

THANK YOU 

Number of children 
with 100% 

attendance: 

BRILLIANT 

23 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 
School Council are very 

concerned about the amount 
of litter around school and 
have requested a bin to be 
placed on the field to help 

address the problem. 
Please do not allow children 
to drop litter near the front 

door whilst waiting for older 
children. A bin is provided 

   
 

CAKE SALE for earthquake 
victims in Syria & Turkey 

Together we raised 

£374.08 

Thank you everyone! 


